
 

 

                                        

 

George Street 
Hemel Hempstead 
Herts 
HP2 5HJ 

            admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

  

 

G e o r g e  S t r e e t  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  

 “Where Learning Comes Alive” 

                   
                     Headteacher: Angela Hughes      

                     TEL: 01442 255638       
                  www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk         

 

 

.  

 18th June 2025 

SPORTS DAY FRIDAY 20TH JUNE 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

The forecast for Friday is to be hot, with BBC weather reporting brilliant sunshine, and a high of 25C.  The original 
sports day plan factored in the possibility of it being hot – no matter what day we set for our sports day, it is always 
hot!  Each class can complete their races over a 30-40 min period.  There is also more than sufficient shade for children 
to sit in, in between their races – we may need to make some more room under the shade for adults.   

Ice lollies and fruit will be given to the children but there will also be ice-lollies on sale (50p each).  If you have a cool 
box you would be happy for us to borrow, and ice packs, please can I ask you to drop off at the front office on Friday 
morning.    

Without stating the obvious, please can you ensure all children have a sun hat and have had sunscreen applied before 
coming to school on Friday.  Please ensure they have a water bottle than can be easily refilled throughout the day.  

The only change to the letter sent out on Tuesday 10th June, is Y3 and Y4 will complete races 13:00 – 13:40 approx and 
go back into class. 

Y5 and Y6 will start their races at 14:00.  They will go into class after the picnic lunch and then come back out at 14:00. 

We look forward to seeing you then. 

Kind regards, 

Angela Hughes 
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